Chris O'Brien
“

From: David Lucivero <dlucivero@hayessherry.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:17 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Rhode Island (H-5473)

Hello

This is a terrible idea and will hurt growth and future growth in the state..

Dave

David Luciverc
Partner
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The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be privileged and is intended for the exclusive use of the above named
addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), you are expressly prohibited from copying, distributing, disseminaling, or in any other way using
any information contained within this communication. |f you have received this communication in error please contact the sender by telephone or by
response via mail.

We have taken precautions lo minimize the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you lo carry out your own virus checks on any allachment
to this message. We cannot accept liability for any loss or damage caused by software viruses.



